
2017 Wild West Scholastic Book Fair is coming to Hartwood Elementary,  

so let's saddle up and read!! 

 

❖ TWO TIMES TO SHOP 

Your child will have the opportunity to shop the book fair during his/her library class time 

during the week of Monday, October 9 through Friday, October 13. Please refer to the 

schedule attached to this flyer for your child’s specific class time.  If you would like your 

child to shop during library class, please place his/her money in a Ziploc bag or envelope 

with your child’s name and section on it.  You may also make a check out to the HPTO and 

let us know how much your child may spend at the fair.  Please note that we must collect 

sales tax on book fair sales. 

You also have the opportunity to shop with your child during our family event on Thursday, 

October 12, 2017 from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Our family event is held in conjunction with 

the Hartwood Elementary Open House Night!! 

Shopping the book fair is a great way to support your child's reading while benefiting the 

PTO, as 50% of the proceeds from the book fair are given back to the PTO.  We can use 

that money to buy books for the classrooms, the library, and for children in Hartwood 

that cannot afford to buy new books. 

❖ TEACHER WISH BASKETS 

Teachers at Hartwood have the opportunity to preview the fair and assemble a wish 

basket for their classroom.  Please take a moment and visit your classroom wish baskets 

that will be displayed in the library during the fair.  Parents and students can purchase a 

book directly from the basket to give to their teacher.  Please make sure to grab a 

sticker when you check out so that your teacher knows who donated the book.   
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❖ ALL FOR BOOKS 

Closer to the fair, look for more information about our ALL FOR BOOKS campaign and 

FUNdraiser.  All money donated to All for Books comes back to Hartwood in free books 

for the classrooms, library, and students in Hartwood who cannot afford to buy books.  

Additionally, Scholastic matches dollar-for-dollar what we collect and will buy books for 

school districts that struggle or libraries that need to be re-built, like those devastated 

by Hurricane Harvey.  This is another great way to support Hartwood readers, while also 

helping those outside of our school district. 

❖ VOLUNTEERING 

We need a lot of volunteers to make this event successful.  Please go to the sign up genius 

link to sign up.  http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054dafa82fa1fa7-2017   Clearances 

are required to volunteer.    

If you have any questions about the book fair, please contact us at 

hartwoodbookfair@gmail.com. 

Sincerely, 

Kristin Matthews and Amy Muchnok 

Book Fair Co-Chairs 
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